
The body of our letter to financial institutions is as follows:

The beneficiary shown below has their Department of Veteran Affairs (VA) 
benefits directly deposited into your institution.  The VA does not have their 
current mailing address which is required to administer their benefits.

Section 1113 of the Right to Financial Privacy Act of 1978 (12 U.S.C. 3414) 
authorizes VA to obtain the current mailing address of VA beneficiaries whose 
benefits are deposited by direct deposit.

Please provide the current mailing address for the following person:

Beneficiary name:
Account number:
Current address (VA):

CERTIFICATION:  This information is necessary to administer veterans benefits 
programs and will be used solely for this purpose.  This information cannot be 
secured by a reasonable search of records and information maintained by the 
VA.


